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This will be extremely harmful to those that can least afford to have transportation 

cost more and will be detrimental to our local economy as well as our State.    While 

a "Sales Tax" is spread across all retail industries these taxes are targeted at the 

Automobile Industry specifically and again all these taxes have nothing to do with 

profitability just more passing on the cost to the people in our community who can 

least afford them.   


